Fatal Crash Suspect Waits Longer For Court Hearing
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It's taking longer than first expected to bring vehicular homicide charges against a 17-year-old
from Winona County.

The first court hearing for Adam Greden has been postponed from tomorrow until October 26th.
The Winona County attorney's office hopes to try Greden in adult court for the April traffic

deaths of three teenage girls. They were in a pickup that rolled over, allegedly while racing with
Greden on roads near Altura, Minnesota. A 12-year-old girl riding in the pickup had broken legs

after the crash.




